The Los Alamos Women in Science Steering Committee met in the LANL cafeteria on Tuesday, January 26, 1999 at 7:15 a.m. Members present were Susana Delano, Alexine Salazar, Trish Wright, Amy Anderson, Janey Enter, Angelique Neuman, Sharon Thomas, Ann Mauzy, Cas Mason, and Mary Steincipher-Campbell. Absent members were Margo Clark, Carol Ladelfe, Ginger Young, and Tinka Gammel.

Vice President Sharon Thomas conducted the meeting. After members volunteered for board positions, Sharon welcomed the new board:

· President Mary Steincipher-Campbell,

· Vice President Janey Enter,

· Secretary Amy Anderson,

· Treasurer Trish Wright,

· Membership Chair Susana Delano,

· EYH Chair Alexine Salazar,

· Newsletter Editor Angelique Neuman, 

· Member at large Cass Mason, and

· Member at-large Ann Mauzy.

The Committee will ask Tinka Gammel to continue to maintain the LAWIS Web site. 

Regularly scheduled meetings will be the third Wednesday of each month at 7:15 a.m. in the LANL cafeteria. The next meeting is Feb. 10.

The Committee thanks Sharon for conducting the meeting and will be very sorry to see her return to Canada as her fellowship is up. Our thanks to her for stepping in to be vice president and volunteering to schedule and preside over the noontime presentations.

The agenda for the next meeting will include discussion of the need for one more at-large member, guidance for the newsletter editor, and a report from the committee planning for the state meeting in October in Santa Fe.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Mauzy

For Amy Anderson

